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CHANGE OF REGISTERED OFFICE AND PRINCIPAL PLACE OF BUSINESS

New World Cobalt Limited (the “Company”) (ASX:NWC) advises that its registered office and
principal place of business have changed to:

1/100 Railway Road
Subiaco WA 6008

The Company’s postal address, telephone and facsimile numbers remain unchanged.
For further information please contact:

lan Cunningham
Company Secretary
+61 8 9226 1356



